
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
1st April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 5 Swimming Tuition – The Life Centre Swimming Pool 
 
We have now received confirmation of the dates allocated to Oakwood for swimming tuition for this 
year. You may remember that your child only attended 1 swimming session last year before Covid 
Lockdown measures were introduced. With this in mind, it will be the children in year 5 who will attend 
the swimming sessions this year so that they do not miss their opportunity for swimming tuition which 
is part of the National Curriculum. 
 
The swimming sessions will take place every day from 10:50am.  The first session will be on Monday 
26th April 2021 and the final session on Friday 14th May 2021. The sessions are 30 minutes in length.  
Previously, children have found these lessons to be really beneficial, and invaluable in gaining 
confidence in the water, as well as being fun! The information for clothing is the same as last year and 
is outlined below. 

CLOTHING 

Girls need a one piece swimming costume and boys need swimming trunks, NOT long surf shorts.  
Please remember to send in a bag with a towel every day from Monday 26th April 2021. 
 
Please ensure that long hair is tied up and that children do not wear any earrings or watches etc. on 
swimming days. 
 
We will send out a reminder letter with further information during the first week back after Easter and in 
that letter we will ask if you need to update us with how far you child can swim.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs J Sparrow 
Head of School 
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